[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Iain Osenton 
Sent: 14 May 2019 12:02
To: Planning
Cc: Andrew Lewis
Subject: 19/00446/F - CDC Arboriculture

Hi Andrew, 
 
Regarding the above application, from desk based assessment. The submitted Arboricultural report clearly defines the 2 trees are to be retained in an area of open space, and will not require any Arboricultural operations to retain. 
 
Ensuring the trees remain suitably protected by tree protection fencing, and ground protection where required I have no objections with regard to these 2 trees. Should works be required with the RPA they should be completed under Arboricultural supervision using hand tools only, if Arboricultural works are required CDC will need to be contacted prior. 
 
Kind regards,
 
Iain Osenton
Arboricultural Officer (South) 
Environmental services 
Cherwell and South Northamptonshire Council
 
[image: Phone]Direct Dial 01295 221708 
 
www.cherwell.gov.uk or www.southnorthants.gov.uk
 
Follow us:
 
Facebook www.facebook.com/Cherwelldistrictcouncil or www.facebook.com/Southnorthantscouncil
 
Twitter @cherwellcouncil or @SNorthantsC ‏   
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Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action. 
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